## **BRIDGEWATER SCHOOL**

Headmistress:
Mrs. J.A.T. Nairn, Cert.Ed (Distinction)



DRYWOOD HALL WORSLEY, MANCHESTER, M28 2WQ Tel: 0161-794 1463 Fax: 0161-794 3519 Email: admin@bwslive.co.uk www.bridgewater-school.co.uk

24th February 2016



Dear Parents,

JATN//TG/AM

The "Scholastic Book Company", will be coming into school arriving on Monday, 29th February 2016 until Friday 4th March 2016. Children will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair with their class teacher during the day, but the fair will be open each morning from 8.15 until 9.00 a.m. and each evening from 3.00 p.m. until 4.15 p.m., in the Prep Old Hall.

The more books that are sold the greater the amount of commission that will be generated for the school. This provides a wonderful opportunity to extend the range of books for use in classrooms.

Parents can also browse the website and purchase vouchers for children to spend on books at the fair. \*This facility is only available <u>before</u> and <u>during</u> the time the Book Fair is in school.\*

Please go to: www.scholastic.co.uk and follow the links.

We look forward to another successful year with your support!

Yours sincerely,

Miss T. Gill

Teacher in Charge / Literacy Co-ordinator

Mrs. J.A.T. Nairn

J.A.T. Warm

Headmistress

